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October 20,2008 

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
and Roger Trout 

I understand that you will be meeting on October 21, 2008 to consider 
laying off n w merous positions in the community development department. 
I work closely with the building division and would like you to consider my 
input. Inspection activity is currently about 25% or less from 2005. I've 
been involved in El Dorado County since 1979 and have experienced the 
slow process that it takes the County to add positions and then the painful 
process of cutting jobs. The building department no doubt needs to cut 
some jobs and probably should have cut some positions more than a year 
ago. But from what I 'm hearing , your considering cutting deep into the 
experienced people you have working there. I would ask that you work 
with Larv Loman and try to keep some of the more valuable people so 
that when building activity picks up you don't have to scramble to hire 
people and avoid the result in delays. The essential work at  the building 
department is plan check and field inspections and I urge you to cut back 
in all other areas and use job sharing or early retirement to keep your 



most experienced people. 

1 
!, Sincerely, 

Terry L. Stigall 
T.L. Stigall Homes Inc. 

when your life'is on the go-take your life with you. Tw Windows MoMlMb today 


